Firewise Update 11/6/23

1) Robert Boles (DNR) has assigned Jeff Toffer to be the new resident leader of
the Firewise community at Reflection Lake.

2) Robert and | put together a new 5 year Firewise plan for our community
which is very similar to the last 5 year plan, with the exception of installing
the new DRY Hydrant by 6/30/2024. Robert will review at the lake in the
Spring.

Dry Hydrant- What needs to be completed to obtain the go ahead from the
County.

(1) We need to hire Advanced Wetland Specialist to complete a study and
produce a report that can be used to update SEPA and JARPA
applications. Cost will be $2,000. | am currently working with Guy
Gifford of see if the DNR will cover the cost.

(2) Department of Fish and Game. They will need to see the Wetland report
as well as the specs on the Dry Hydrant screen.

(3) Department of Ecology. They will give their approval if the water being
pumped from the lake is only used to fight wild fires.

(4) Army Corps of Engineers. They need the report to show that there is not
an impact to the shoreline.

(5) Floodplains- Requires a site plan showing the location of the Dry Hydrant
as well as the dimensions of any above ground structures, (i.e. the pipe)
as well as the proposed grading. Requires a $50 permit.

(6) The Spokane County Department of Building and Planning does not
require a permit.



